
Public Notice
Legal Notice

	 The Hancock County Board of 
Adjustment will meet on Tuesday 
March 1, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the 
basement of the Hancock Coun-
ty Public Safety Center in Garner, 
Iowa. The purpose of this meeting is 
to consider a request for a variance 
in Article XVI (telecommunications 
towers and antenna placement) 
from Hancock County in Section 29 
of Garfield Township (NW corner of 
the intersection of US Hwy 18 and 
Oak Ave).
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